We held our 24th Annual Chinese New Year Meeting on Wednesday, February 22, 2017 at Crown Princess Fine Dining in Toronto. We were pleased to have Mr. Ben Marshall (Staff Fellow for Canadian Membership, SOA) and and Mr. August Chow (SOA Board of Directors) speak about: "The China Insurance Market" and "What's Up in the Pacific Rim – SOA in 2017 and Beyond"

Unfortunately, the originally scheduled speakers, Ms. Ann Henstrand (Senior Director, International, SOA) and Ms. Jessie Li (Lead China Representative, SOA), were unable to attend due to flight difficulties.

Please see the <u>Presentation Archives</u> section for the slides and audio recording, and the <u>Online Photo Album</u> for photos.

We look forward to seeing you at our next event!